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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 19 December 2019 
 
This year Christmas lunch will be served on Thursday 19 December.  As it is a special 
occasion, students will be invited to dine in our ‘Restaurant 5000’, which will be festively 
decorated with tablecloths and Christmas crackers.  
 
To avoid wastage, the Christmas lunch will need to be ordered and purchased in advance.  
You will appreciate that a considerable quantity of perishable food must be ordered in good 
time by the catering team.  The slips must be returned to the catering staff in the dining 
rooms only (not to teaching or admin staff). They will be issued with a ticket straight away 
and the amount deducted from their account so please ensure that they have sufficient funds 
for this to happen. 
 
Students normally entitled to a free meal will, of course, be entitled to a free Christmas 
lunch. A vegetarian option is available, as will a small selection of sandwiches and baguettes 
(which can be ordered and purchased on the day at breakfast or break time only). It is 
important to note that baguettes and sandwiches will not be available during the lunchtime 
service. 
 
Please note that on this day, students who have not ordered a Christmas meal must 
order a baguette/sandwich OR bring a packed lunch as there will be no alternative 
during the lunchtime service. 
 
Entry to Christmas Lunch will be by ticket only.  Tickets will only be issued to those who 
are entitled to free meals or who pay for the meal in advance. Please note that those 
entitled to a free meal must still order it in advance.   
 
If you wish your «SonDaughter» to have a Christmas lunch, please complete the reply slip 
attached, making sure that you tick the ‘Free Meal’ box if appropriate.  The reply slip must be 
returned by Friday 13 December, which will be the last opportunity for the catering team to 
place their order.  If your «SonDaughter» is not entitled to a free midday meal, £2.50 will be 
deducted from «hisher» account upon receipt of the reply slip.  Your co-operation in this 
matter is appreciated.   
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
 
 

    
Mr J Thurley 
Head Teacher 
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BEACON ACADEMY 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – Thursday 19 December 2018 
 

Reply slip:  to be returned no later than Friday 13 December to catering staff in CAFÉ 5000 
at breakfast, break or lunchtimes when tickets will be issued and accounts deducted with 
£2.50. 
 
I wish to book a Christmas Lunch for  
 
 Name of Student ………………………………………………………….. 
 
 Year & Tutor Group ……………………………………………………… 
 
Please select option a) or b) AND tick Free School Meal box, if applicable:  
     
 

a) Christmas Meal: 
 

Roast Chicken 
Sage & Onion Stuffing 

Pigs in Blankets 
Roast Potatoes, Roast vegetables 

Glazed carrots and Brussel sprouts 
 

* * 
A selection of festive desserts will be available (no need to order) 

   
* * 

       
b) Christmas Vegetarian Meal: 

 Quorn chicken and quorn sausage), with the above vegetables 
 
  
Student is entitled to Free School Meal 
(please tick, if applicable) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………… 
 
Dated …………………………………………. 

 
 

 


